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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

NHTSA ID: 21V669 

 

Dear Boise Mobile Customer, 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

Boise Mobile Equipment has been notified of a noncompliance issue involving the Code 3 79STTRBZ 

combination stop, tail, turn, reverse lamp used in the construction of your vehicle. 

What is the Problem? 

The subject lamps exceed the maximum permissible candela levels specified in 
Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 108 at certain test points. 

The increased photometric intensity does not comply with the requirements 
of FMVSS 108 and may adversely affect the vision of following drivers, 
increasing the risk of a vehicle crash without warning. 

What is the remedy? 

The remedy involves installation a filter kit that will ensure that the lamps perform within the 

permissible photometric intensity ranges. 

What should you do? 

You can reach out to Code 3 / Ecco Group directly at 1-314-426-2700 to request two filter kits (Part 

number CZ0199) free of charge. Installation of the filter kit will ensure that the lamps perform within the 

permissible photometric intensity ranges. You may also contact the Boise Mobile service and warranty 

department at 1-208-858-8058 for assistance in obtaining the above-mentioned filter kits. 

 

Who should you contact if you have further questions or concerns? 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this recall, please contact the Boise Mobile Equipment 

service and warranty department at 1-208-858-8058. 

We apologize for any inconvenience but are sincerely concerned about your safety. Thank you. 
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